
Decorate Putney
Thank you to everyone who has put the bunting up, it is 
certainly brightening up Putney. Have you decorated 
your business yet? Have you put your bunting up? Are 
you proudly displaying your window sticker? We have 
had a new delivery of bunting so if you haven't received 
your bunting yet then please get in touch.

We send a monthly 
newsletter out to 
local consumers. 
Would you like to 
receive it? If so sign 
up here
Could someone else 
in your organisation 
benefit from 
receiving these 
business newsletters, 
if so let us know and 
we can add them to 
the distribution.    

Wondering where to 
have your lunch? So 
many places to 
choose from in 
Putney. Do you 
require a quick take 
away or fancy a sit 
down relaxing lunch? 
Check out the local 
listings and please do 
share your favourites 
on social media with 
the hashtag 
#putneylunch  

Positively Putney are 
on Facebook, 
Twitter and 
Instagram. Please 
like, follow and 
interact with us on 
social media to 
increase awareness 
of ourselves and your 
own business. We 
aim to tell people 
what a great place 
Putney is to shop, 
visit and live. 
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